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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Congratulations to our swimming age 

champions from last week’s swimming 

carnival! Our 2022 swimming champions are 

Thomas and Grace (junior champions); 

Maddie and Wyatt (11 years champions) as 

well as Tim and Holly (senior champions). 

Trophies and ribbons will be distributed at 

school in the near future. 

 

Good luck to our swimmers progressing to the 

Toormina District Swimming Carnival on 

Wednesday next week! It is unfortunate that 

parents are currently unable to attend this 

carnival, but we are required to comply with 

COVID safety rules. Thank you to Mr Simpson 

who is coordinating this carnival for all our 

local schools. 

 

I hope all families took the opportunity to view 

the class teacher presentations this week on 

Seesaw. These are still viewable on Seesaw if 

you missed them. If you have any questions for 

your child’s class teacher, please feel free to 

make contact via Seesaw. 

 

We are waiting to see the impact of our 

Premier, Dominic Perrottet’s, recent media 

release upon our school systems. As soon as 

we know about any changes to current 

restrictions within NSW Department of 

Education schools, we will share this 

information with our school community. 

 

Have a wonderful week everyone! 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Matt Hankinson 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid Update 

 
Please be mindful of this when a member of 

your house hold gets a positive Covid result.  

 

Positive test – All house hold members are 

required to isolate for 7 days from the date of 

a positive test result. This does not exclude 

the members that feel well.  

 

SkoolBag 

The Skoolbag app will continue to be our 

main source of formal school letters and 

notes. Facebook will also be used in some 

cases such as sharing photos from school 

events and for school promotion. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 

Tues 22 February 

 

Toormina District 

Swimming Carnival 

Tues 1 March 

 

Mid North Coast 

Swimming Carnival 

Fri 4 March 

 

Clean Up Australia – 

schools’ day 

Tues 15 March School Photos 
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One of our school bus operator Busways 

is reminding all road users, parents, and 

students to ‘be bus aware’ as part of 

Transport for NSW’s Bus Safety Week 

campaign, running Feb 21 - 27.  

Please have a talk with your children 

about bus safety and remember to give 

way to buses and pedestrians on our 

crossing. We all have a part to play in bus 

safety. 

 

On Friday 4 March our school will be participating in our 

annual “Clean Up Schools Day”. 

All students will help to clean up our school grounds and 

playground.  Please send in garden gloves for your child 

to wear on the day if possible 

During the next fortnight, students will participate in 

discussions about “Being Safe” when helping with our 

“School Clean Up Day” and lessons about how we can 

care for our environment every day!  

 

Stage 1 Award winner recipients 
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